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EDUCATION, LEISURE & HOUSING
St Andrews Primary School
Toab, Deerness, Orkney, KW17 2QG
Tel:  (01856) 861256
Fax: (01856) 861421

Email: admin.standrews@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mr Mark Taylor


24th February 2017

Dear Parents,

Cycling Proficiency Training

Both Primary 5 classes will be given the opportunity to participate in the “Bikeability Scotland 1” course being run at St Andrews Primary School. The course will run on Thursday mornings, hopefully beginning on 23rd February. There will be two sessions each morning, from 9.15 – 10am and 10 – 10.45am.
With such a large group of children in P5 this year, we need lots of adult helpers to ensure that the course can go ahead. I appreciate that you may not be able to help every week, so I have attached a list of the dates when we hope the training will take place. I’d be grateful if you could tick any dates you would be able to help (it doesn’t matter how few) so that we can confirm that we have enough volunteers to provide the training and make up a rota. 

Helpers will not be required to undertake the training as such, just to provide support to the trainers and children to ensure everyone’s safety.
Please complete the slip below, and return it to the school by Monday, 30th January.

Thank you for your support.

Yours Sincerely,
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Mark Taylor

Head Teacher

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………………..

I can help with the P5 Bikeability course on the following dates – 

	23 Feb
	02 Mar
	09 Mar
	16 Mar
	23 Mar
	30 Mar
	20 Apr
	27 Apr
	04 May
	11 May
	18 May
	25 May

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


I am unable to help with the P5 Bikeability course. 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
We are committed to excellent education for all

_907741559.doc
�



�
















